
 
GERMAN-AMERICAN MEN'S CLUB 
        OF MIDDLE FRANCONIA 
 

 
To: The Members of the Club                                   10.05.2013 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
On 05 May 2013, 5 members followed the invitation of our member Georg Barth 
to the opening event of the 2013 baseball season at the Burgfarrnbach grounds 
of the Fürth Pirates. In addition the sports club celebrated its 25th anniversary, 
reason enough for good food and a number of other activities outside of the field. 
The Fürth Pirates again showed an impressive performance with many sports 
highlights and won even the second game with 8:6. Congratulations, Georg! 
 
                      **** 
The next event will be the annual Picnic which this year will be organized by the 
Kontakt-Outreach Group under participation of the GAMC. We came to this 
solution at our last membership meeting in January 2013 subsequent to the low 
number of participants at our last Pleikershof picnic. Therefore we will meet this 
year for a 
 

                              German-American BBQ 
                             Saturday, 29. Juni 2013 at 14.00 h 
                                              AWO – Begegnungsstätte 

Feldstrasse 7 (Entrance Damaschkestrasse), 90766 Fürth 
 

Steaks, Hamburgers, Hot dogs, German Bratwurst, baked potatoes with sour cream, 
German salads and much more will be served. The price will bei EUR 22,00 for members 
and guests of Kontakt Outreach Nuernberg and GAMC. Drinks are included in the price.  
 
To avoid double booking please register directly with the coordinator of Kontakt,  Margit 
Berger-Pfleger, using the attached form for advance payment. Please register by 20. 
June 2013 at the latest. 
 
We are convinced that we will have an enjoyable afternoon, and we encourage all members 
to join us at this event.  
                                                                    ****     
Forthcoming events: 
 

       July 2013 Fourth of July Party of DAI Nürnberg 

Wednesday 18. Sep. 2013 Munich US Consulate (Bus Tour) 

        Oct. 2013 Franconian Winetour 

Tuesday 10. Dec. 2013 Heizkraftwerk Sandreuth  

 
Sincerely 
 
Your  Board of Governors 
 

All correspondence to be addressed to the secretary: German-American Men's Club of Middle Franconia 
Heinz Stahlschmidt, Strassberg 32, 91056 Erlangen, Tel. 09131- 991543 stahlschmidt-erlangen@t-online.de 

www.gamc-nuernberg.de 
 


